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I strongly support HB 3453, which would extend the Westside Express Service to 

Salem and Eugene, past its current southern terminus in Wilsonville, which would 

make the service much more useful to me and most of the people I know. I think that 

this extension would likely provide an attractive commuter alternative to the many 

people who frequently travel from Oregon's largest city, Portland, and its state 

capital. In any case, this extension would increase regional transportation options 

and accessibility, and reduce congestion and greenhouse-gas emissions from 

intercity travel in the Willamette Valley. Please invest in Oregon's future by 

supporting this bill. Thank you. 


